
 

 

 

 

 

Visit from Teach Rex – Dinosaur Education Specialists 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As a thank you for the ongoing support provided by our school community, our PTFA have arranged 

for a very special surprise for our children. 

Tomorrow, (Tuesday 23rd January) we will be visited by a team from “Teach Rex” - an educational 

company who will bring into school their very own animated ‘life size’ dinosaurs to meet our 

children.  

                 

During the day, the children will take part in special ‘Key Stage’ assemblies and then separate 

workshops in smaller groups where they will learn all about the science and prehistoric information 

surrounding the dinosaurs. For our older children – larger dinosaurs will be visiting our assembly; 

for the younger ones, a set of baby dinosaurs.  

This should be great fun and the company (made up of ex-primary school teachers) are very used 

to managing this in a fun and friendly way – and not in a way that induces any fear or worry in our 

children. If you are worried that your child may be anxious in any way, please do speak to your 

child’s teacher in the morning so that they can be supported. 

For further information, please click here to visit the company’s website too. 

Thank you again to Scott and the team for arranging what we know will be another memorable and 

‘irresistible’ day for our children. Look out for photos shared on our school Facebook page as the 

day goes on. 

Yours sincerely, 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Rob Hackett 
Headteacher 

https://teachrex.co.uk/dinosaurs/

